District of Columbia Association of REALTORS®

From: Bonnie Roberts-Burke 2014 President DC Association of Realtors (DCAR)
Re:  Idea Sharing
The District of Columbia Association of Realtors (DCAR) shares a goal with many state associations. We are working to promote a visibly recognizable identity and communicate a clear value to our members. We intend to increase our visibility, ensure that the value of our mission is clear to our members, and have more members actively engaged and interact with DCAR programs and activities. 
We are unique in that our local association is three times the size of our “state” association. To aid in establishing this clear and unique identity we launched a major educational initiative. We created an informative and innovative power point called, “We Are DC AR.”
For the last few months we have presented this to many offices across our “state”. We hope to visit 40-50 offices this year to increase interest and participation, to communicate the value of our association and to encourage members to contribute to RPAC.  (To date, we have already visited about 15 number offices and have received wonderful feedback.)
Attached please find the power point we would be happy to present at this meeting.  We are more than happy to take the time to share our experience.  The power point presentation usually takes 10-15 minutes, but we can shorten it if necessary.  
